
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

22nd March 2024 

RE: Nursery places for September 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are currently in the process of allocating places for Nursery in September 2024. If you 

have a child who was born between 1/9/2020 and 31/8/2021, please collect application 

forms from the main office to apply for a place in Nursery.  

The forms will need to be returned by 10/4/24. Letters to confirm Nursery places will be sent 

out straight after the Easter holiday.  

 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Miss Turley 
 
Assistant Head Teacher 
 

 
 
 
 


